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Don't Spring Clean Closets 'Til You Read This

T&E Care needs items your might not think twice about.
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Spring cleaning time is a chance to clear the
clutter, and a chance to help neighbors in need.

Tredyffrin & Easttown Care is looking for clothing
donations this week to benefit a big Kids Clothing
Grab Bag event on Saturday, April 21. The local
charity is collecting ently used clothing for infants
through teens.

You can drop off gently used, clean clothing (for
any season) all this week in the lobbies of any T/E
public school, at Play it Again Sports (through
Sunday April 15), The Center on Central, Doctors
Best Immediate Care (Next to the CVS in
Berwyn), Penn Liberty Bank (Next to the Kmart in
Devon), several area churches listed here on the
TECares.com website.

The clothes that are collected this week will be distributed at the Kids Clothing Grab Bag event on
April 21 at St. Matthew's Methodist Church of Valley Forge on Walker Road in Wayne from 9 a.m.-1

p.m..

Items not accepted include adult clothing, toys, or household items; stained/torn/frayed/dirty clothes
or sneakers; old bathing suits, underwear or socks, clothing with inappropriate graphics or logos.

Click here for full details and a form you can use to record donations for tax purposes on the TECares

website.
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